
 

 

January 16, 2018 

CCPS to Close All Schools and Offices on Wednesday, January 17 
Stakeholders Encouraged to Monitor Forecasts & CCPS Platforms for Additional Updates 

 

JONESBORO – Due to anticipated winter weather forecasts, Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) 

will close, Wednesday, January 17, 2018, until further notice. This decision extends to all programs and 

activities.  

 “This decision is made in the interest of keeping our students, their families and our employees safe 

during the anticipated adverse weather conditions,” said Dr. Morcease J. Beasley, CCPS Superintendent 

of Schools. “We will continue to monitor weather conditions and issue further advisories as necessary as 

it relates to business operations on Thursday, January 18.” 

“We also encourage our parents/guardians to monitor the official reporting stations of CCPS, WSB-TV 

(Channel 2) and 95.5 FM and 750 AM WSB Radio,” he added.  

All school district staff should be advised that instructional and employee make up days will be announced 

in the upcoming days.  

 

### 

 


